
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 1, 2015 

 

 

To Our Dear Clients and Friends: 

 

Happy New Year!  The upcoming Chinese New Year marks the beginning of the Year of the Sheep.  We 

want to thank our clients and friends and wish them another successful year.  We also want to celebrate 

the New Year with a renewed promise to support our clients and friends in the pursuit of the American 

Dream.   

 

The Spirit of the Sheep is associated with peace, prudence, economy, harmonious co-existence, and 

tranquility.  By channeling the Spirit of the Sheep, we hope to 

provide you with prudent advice and comprehensive assistance 

on your immigration journey.  We are confident we can handle 

your immigration matters with the utmost integrity, care, and 

professionalism, and like the Sheep, help you achieve prosperity 

and harmonious-coexistence.    

 

Since last year, we all have experienced some degree of 

successes and setbacks.  However, many signs point to more 

positive things to come.  The United States immigration system 

continues to impose significant hurdles on those seeking to 

immigrate.  However, last year President Obama announced his administration’s immigration policy 

plans.  We are hopeful that this year will provide much needed relief to all immigrant populations. 

Similarly, we hope California’s rainy season will bring much needed rain and prosperity. 

 

For our part, Visatopia has experienced tremendous growth thanks to the trust and referral of our 

clients and the support of our professional staff.  We have helped many of our clients successfully reach 

their immigration goals and strive to do so this year with renewed passion and enthusiasm.  We are 

thankful for our clients’ trusts and our staff members’ professionalism and dedication to excellence.  We 

are experienced in all types of employment based and business-related immigration cases including H1-

B, L1, EB1, NIW, PERM, EB5 and many more!  Moreover, we have obtained B1/B2 visas for Chinese 

visitors for 10 years as well as F1 visas for Chinese students for up to five years per the new policy 

change.  We are currently taking H1B cases indexed for 2016 fiscal year quota.  Our experienced 

immigration attorneys have over a 95% approval rate for over hundreds of cases spanning nearly a 



decade.  We hope to do even better this year and achieve the highest possible approval rate for all your 

immigration needs.   

 

As we welcome in the New Year, we thank you for your continual support and commitment to the Law 

Offices of Deacon Zhang.  With all of our heart, we wish you the best and hope that the Year of the 

Sheep brings you and your family continued joy, health, and prosperity.  

 

Yours Truly, 

 
Daqin Zhang and the Visatopia Family 

 

 


